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From: Josh Kohlrieser  
Sent: Friday, July 8, 2022 1:02 PM
To: Butler, Matthew <matthew.butler@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: No to Birch Solar
 
Mr. Butler,
I am writing you to let you know that I am against Birch Solar moving into the residential areas
and farmlands in Allen/Auglaize County, Ohio.  Not only does this adversely affects my in-laws
residence on Yoakum Road (near Breeze Road), Allen County, Ohio, but it will have a larger
effect on my Family's Farm, which is on Zerkle Road, Logan Township, Auglaize County, Ohio.
 
The hard work that has been going on in the farmlands in that corner of Allen and Auglaize
County, Ohio has been going on for decades.  Covering land with solar panels will reduce
home values in a market on the verge of collapse.  Furthermore, it erases all of the blood,
sweat, and tears farmers have poured into that land so you and I could eat.
 
Not just myself, but I know numerous families and friends who are strongly against Birch Solar
and the negative effect it will have on the multiple homes and farms in the surrounding areas
of Allen/Auglaize County, Ohio. 
 
We must have our voices heard in this opposition.  No to Birch Solar!
 
Sincerely,
Joshua Kohlrieser 
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